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From: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 3:25 PM


To: Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal; Joe Heublein - NOAA


Federal; Ellrott, Brian; J. Stuart; Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate


Cc: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Howard.Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: Action Item for ROC Division leads: Noting changes to the track-changes April BA


Division leads -- please review your sections in the track-changes BA and note in the agenda item in the scratchpad


agenda for Thursday's ROC check-in meeting anything that (a) is a surprise, (b) may require a change in the effects


analysis, or (c) merits group discussion awareness for any other reason.


I started to add in things from any Division as I looked through it, but stopped to defer to the section leads -- so


American and Delta leads; feel free to delete any of the noted items if don't fit (a) through (c) above....


Barb


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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